
Early Career Workshop on “Mobilities, Itineraries, 
Circulations: Rethinking Asian Connections”

The Center for Asian Studies of the University of Georgia will host early-career 
scholars, including advanced graduate students, to participate in an in-person 
one-day interdisciplinary workshop. (Note: The workshop is now full and no longer 
taking applications.)

Co-sponsored by the Willson Center for Humanities and Arts, the Department of 
History, and the Horace Montgomery Chair in History

Friday, April 26, 2024
8:00 Am – 5:00 PM | Peabody Board Room | Administration Building
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